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Check your Google 
classroom for this 

week’s home 
learning.  

Dear Parents,  
 
This week at All Saints Marsh, we celebrated National Story telling week by sharing 
stories, discussing our favourites and finding new entertaining ones. We looked at 
books, film and plays. The children got to listen to retellings of some great stories and 
even had a go at reading out loud to each other. This was as a great opportunity that 
tied in perfectly with ‘reading for pleasure’ project’ that we have been working on with 
the children. Thank you to the children who have been attending morning maths. The 
club has been successful so far and the children are showing an imporoved confidence 
when tackling some year 6 SATs questions. A text was sent last week to remind year 
6 children attending the second group to arrive promply in order to start the club at 
8.30. If you have any questions, please let me know and I will be happy to answer 
them.   
 
Next week, some of the children in Templar class will be heading to Dunsford to play 
football with the children there. We cannot wait to represent All Saints Marsh Academy 
by showing great sportsmanship and also by showing off our sports skills that we have 
learnt so far. We look forward to this friendly opportunity to connect with our sister 
school. A few photos from this week: we explored all the different parts of Creation that 
we came across in Psalm 8. We then explored flowers and their parts in Science: 

 
 
REMINDERS: 
Please make sure that all children bring in a water bottle each day to ensure that they 
keep hydrated. Children should also have coats, preferably waterproof, at all times to 
keep dry and warm in these winter months. All snacks should be healthy. This 
includes fruit, yogurt, vegetables and healthy fruit/cereal bars.  
 

Kind regards   
Mrs Babbage 

Star of the 
week! 

 

Star of the 
week: 

   
Leila 

 
For marvellous 

independent 
writing that 

carefully pick 
the intended 

vocabulary and 
achieved 
cohesion.    

Keep it up       

 A note from Mrs Secker: 
 

This week we have enjoyed National Storytelling Week. The children have shared their favourite stories 
and listened to members of our Trust family read theirs. It’s been a wonderful opportunity to enthuse 
children to live reading! We are also excited to let you know that we are going to be re-designing the 
library space to make it a more warm and inviting place to enjoy a book.  

 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support in what are really challenging times in schools. We are 
dealing with very high levels of staff asbsence due to COVID across the Trust. There may be times when 
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learning interventions cannot take place and responses to phone calls and emails take us a little longer. 
Fingers crossed that things will ease as the weather warms up.  

 
 

Dates for your Diary  
 

 
8th Feb – Year 4 and 5 Aesthetic Festival at ASM 9.30 – 11.30 
 
8th Feb – Year 5 and 6 (selected students) to play football at Dunsford Academy 
     
9th Feb – Dan Magness, World Record Holder Football Freestyler and Entertainer visiting each class for 
workshops and displays.  
   
18th February – PTFA non school uniform day. Suggested donation £1 per child  
   
25th March –  Mothers / Carers Day – PFTA to make gifts  with the children. Suggested donation £1 per 
family.  
   
3rd March  – World Book Day  
 

Office News 
TERM DATES   
Because of the additional Bank Holiday to celebrate the Queens Jubilee on 3rd June, the last day of 
summer term is Monday 25th July.   
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